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 Fallston Cougars Football 2014         
MEETING MINUTES

November 2104
 Commissioners Report
· We had a successful season, thanks to all the volunteers in the program.
· There is some thoughts of trying to reduce registration fees for 2015; if returning players re use their jersey from 2014, it could reduce the cost. Ian is looking into it more and will have more information available at next meeting
Secretary Report

· Nothing to report

UCYFL Report

· Season is over, all went well; there are proposals for realigning divisions for 2015

· If anyone wants to propose any rule changes for 2015 UCYFL by-laws please send email to Ian. 
Fallston Rec. Council Report

· Construction for the Steps is slated for January 2015
· By law change 
Treasurer’s Report

· Ted went over the budget report
Concession

· We a OK year, numbers were down due to not hosting the Cougar Classic and the Jamboree
Equipment Report
· Equipment return will be on December 9th and 10th from 6:30pm to 8:00pm, a mass email will be sent to all regarding all information
· Ian and Jodi will be cleaning up press box prior to returns
· All head coaches are expected to help with returns and also bring back their coaches bag at that time
Old Business

· Playoff games went well, our 11U Blue and 9U Blue have advanced to the Championships
· Championship games at Fallston for the white division went good. Concession Stand did well. We would have profited more if we didn’t have to pay all the Referee fees. 11U Blue won the Championship game and will be moving on to the All Pro Championships.

· Powder-puff game was great, Thanks to all that came out and supported our Moms.

· Coaches and team Mom party was very nice, turnout was low.
New Business

· Nominations for Commissioner are open until December 31, 2014, anyone that is interested can email Jodi. The voting will take place at the January meeting
· Fallston Rec. Holiday party is December 8th, if you are interested in attending please let Jodi know by December 1st. If you RSVP, and do not show, the football program will be charged $40.00 a person

· Bylaw change is being tabled will vote on it at the December meeting; All people interested in being a Head Coach will need to fill out the application and the Officers will review, if the Officers approve it they will be notified and voted on at the February meeting.

Meeting adjourned; 8:20. Next meeting December 18th at 7:00pm at Coffee Shop    
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